BILL SUMMARY
1% Session of the 59" Legislature

Bill No.: HB1785
Version: PCS1
Request Number: 7356
Author: Martinez
Date: 2/21/2023

Impact: Please see previous summary of this measure

Research Analysis

The proposed committee substitute to HB 1785 removes the exemption that allowed merchandise
and services purchased for resale through the canteen system and the telephone system to not be
subject to the Oklahoma Central Purchasing Act.

Prepared By: Keana Swadley

Fiscal Analysis

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed.
Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff

Other Considerations

None.
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